
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 30th January 2017 

 

Tea Time Concert Thursday 9th February at 4.15pm in the Hall. 

 

Pupils throughout the School have been very busy during this half term in the Music 

Department.  Whether this has been through classroom learning, the extracurricular clubs or 

private instrumental lessons, the department has truly been alive.  To celebrate this we are 

going to hold our second Tea Time Concert for the academic year. 

 

Your son/ daughter has been asked to perform at this event in either a solo or ensemble 

performance.  The concert will be in the main School Hall and will start at 4.15pm.  Pupils are 

required to arrive and warm up at 3.45pm.  The event will last approximately 45 minutes to an 

hour.  

 

Please complete the reply slip below to say you give permission for your son/daughter to take 

part in this event and state how many seats you would like in the audience.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss E Humpage 

Head of Music 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Tea Time Concert Thursday 9th February at 4.15pm. 

 

Child’s Name………………………………………………………….. Form………………... 

 

I give permission for son/ daughter to take part in the event. 

 

I require……seats for the Tea Time Concert. 

 

Signed Parent ………………………………………………………. Date………………… 

 

Please return reply slip to Miss Humpage. 

 


